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I support this bill because I think people should be able to repair the often expensive 

cell phones and other electronics that they own, and that manufacturers shouldn't 

obstruct this by withholding needed information. I also think that enabling people to 

repair these items instead of constantly replacing them would help to keep them - 

and the often dangerous substances that they contain - out of Oregon landfills. We 

are running out of room to dispose of all of the trash that our growing population 

generates! Thank you 


